
 

 

 

 

 
 

News from the Nest 
September 22, 2022 

 
Fall 2022 WSPEI Family Workshop Series 

 

Did You Know? 
We are looking for your input to help us improve our practices, 

service delivery and parental support.   

 

We have received some parent feedback regarding our Parent 

Engagement Survey.  As a reminder, with CESA #1 collecting 

our survey results, all responses will remain confidential. 

 

If you have not yet completed the survey, please click this link 

to complete the survey.  We appreciate your time and attention 

with this task. 

 

As a reminder, if you have any questions, you can contact: 

Stephanie Adrihan 
WSPEI Family Engagement Coordinator  |  CESA #1 

N25 W23131 Paul Road  |  Suite 100  |  Pewaukee, WI  53072 
262.787.9500, ext. 9582 

WSPEI Statewide Phone 833-879-7734 
 

 

 

Collaboration Corner 
 

There were no questions submitted since our last newsletter. 

 

 

 

How can we help? 
 

Do you have a question or would you like more information on 

a topic related to special education?  Our department is here to 

support you.  Please complete this form and we can respond to 

you directly or if you would like to have us share your question 

and answer with the group, I would be happy to do so as well. 

 

 

 

Resources 

Activity and Club Reminders 

 No school tomorrow: Friday, 9/23 

 Hartland Fire Dept. Visits Kindergarten:  9/28 

 

Academic and School  
Based Reminders 

Contact Us 

 8th grade marching band night at AHS 

Friday, 9/23….4:30-8:30 pm 

 Arts and Crafts Club….Monday, 9/26…3:15-4:30 pm 

 Lego Club…Tuesday, 9/27…3:15-4:30 pm 

  

 Holly Heard: Director of Spec. Ed and Spec Ed Teacher 

o heardh@swallowschool.org 

 Amanda Hanrahan: School Psychologist 

o hanrahana@swallowschool.org 

 Carla Frantl: Occupational Therapy 

o frantlc@swallowschool.org  

 Sarah Sarchet: Speech and Language Pathologist 

o sarchets@swallowschool.org 

 Lauren Simon: Spec. Ed Teacher 

o Simonl@swallowschool.org 

 Jeannette Snedden: Spec. Ed Teacher 

o sneddenj@swallowschool.org 

  
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